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Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We have been made aware of the game ‘Rainbow Friends’ which is played within Roblox. There 

are also video compilations on YouTube that some of our younger pupils in Reception are 

accessing. 

 

Rainbow Friends is described as a horror experience that combines popular games such as 

‘Five Nights at Freddy’s’ and ‘Poppy’s Playtime’. Rainbow Friends takes place over a five-day 

loop and players take on challenges. While doing so, players must avoid enemies. You play as a 

kidnapped child taken to an amusement park called ‘Odd World’ and are stalked by scary 

characters. 

 

Some children are finding the characters from this game extremely frightening. The games 

suggested age is 10+. We want to make parents aware of the game, as some of the children in 

Reception are talking about it, so that you are able to monitor carefully what your child is 

accessing and discuss with your child any concerns they may have about the game. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Jessica Berry and Mrs Chelsey Hill 
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With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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